
I am in strong opposition of HB 1325 and encourage a Nay vote on this bill.  As legislature 

representatives, this bill brings no value to the North Dakota Department of Game and Fish.  We need to 

let the scientists manage the nature resources within the current confines of the law. 

Chronic Wasting Disease (CWD) oversight, management and mitigation are critical for healthy 

ecosystems and wildlife in North Dakota. 

Again, I encourage you to reject this bill for further consideration. 

 

Josh G. 

Grand Forks, ND 


